Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander MSIB Number: 12-21

U.S. Coast Guard Date: September 28, 2021

Sector Delaware Bay Contact: Waterways Management Staff
1 Washington Ave Phone: (215)271-4814

Philadelphia, PA 19147 E-Mail: DelawareBayWWM@uscemil

DREDGING OPERATIONS WITHIN TORRESDALE RANGE

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners of submerged pipeline installation within the
Torresdale Range on the Delaware River from September 29, 2021, to December 2021. Broadcasts will be issued
providing the date and duration any time the main channel will be obstructed during this timeframe.

Dredge pipeline will be placed along the river bottom across the main navigation channel just north of Red Buoy
18 (LLNR 3775) and extend across the channel. Dredge pipeline sections outside of the channel may be floating
or submerged. Mariners are advised to exercise extreme caution when transiting the area.

See “Chartlet 1” as attached for a visual depiction of dredge pipeline, labeled “MDC subline,” location estimates.
The work boat WB33 will be on scene and can be contacted via VHF-FM channels 72 or 13.

Concerned vessel traffic should contact Sector Delaware Bay Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (215) 271-4889 or (215) 271-4814.

J. D. THEEL
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay
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Chartlet 1
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